
Holmesglen Vocational College students, alongside the Victorian 
Police Task Force and Rosie Batty, have been working on a campaign 
to raise awareness of family violence in the local community.  
As part of the campaign students have organised the ‘It’s not on’ 
Run for Change. This fun run/walk will be held on Sunday 25 October 
to support the ‘Luke Batty Foundation’.

All funds raised will be in support of the 
Luke Batty Foundation and the amazing 
work they do in attempt to combat family 
violence. 

Donations can also be made at any time 
via www.holmesglen.edu.au/funrun for 
this very important cause.

JOIN ROSIE BATTY ON A 10KM RUN/WALK

TO BE A PART OF THIS EVENT, REGISTER ONLINE AT WWW.HOLMESGLEN.EDU.AU/FUNRUN

BICENTENNIAL PARK THAMES PROMENADE, CHELSEA 3196
RUN START AT 8.00AM • WALK START AT 9.30AM

$25 per adult • $10 for children • $45 family special (2 adults, 2 children)

IT’S NOT ON! SAY NO TO FAMILY VIOLENCE

Sunday 25 October, 2015
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